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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
 

Question From: County Councillor Elwyn Vaughan 

Subject: Abermule Waste Recycling site 

Question To: County Councillor Heulwen Hulme  
Portfolio Holder for Environment 

 
Question: 
 
In view of the huge fires in recent days and weeks at waste management recycling 
sites at Lampeter and at Wrexham, causing huge disruption, and the fact that the 
proposed new facility at Abermule is located between the main railway line and 
major trunk route, will Powys council review the fire control at the site.  
 
Will it also confirm if it will have insurance cover for fire risks and in view of the 
proximity of the River Severn, and the huge amount of polluted water that would be 
involved with such a fire, please confirm how pollution of the water courses will be 
avoided. 
 


